APO0.0001.0002.0166

From: s 47 E(c)
Sent: Thu, 10 Sep 2020 08:42:49 +1000

Subject: : City of Melbourne Parcels

Yes we do, what a shame, good timing with the Election coming up.

s 47 E(c)
Account Manager -NSW & Qld Government
Business, Government & International

Level 14, 259 Queen Street BRISBANE QLD 4001
BRISBANE QLD 4000

s 47 E(c)
"ls 47 E(c)

F 07 3405 1605
s 47 E(c)

From: Sdla ()

Sent: Thursday, 10 September 2020 8:41 AM

To: YA =(9)

Squect: RE: City o! Me|!ourne Parce|s

Thanks

Looks like we have a “mole” in AP.

Regards

s 47 E(c)
Sales Director, Government North
Business, Government & International

Level 14, 259 Queen Street BRISBANE CITY QLD 4000
s 47 E(c)
W]s 47 E(c)

;s 47 E(c)

FIINHS 47 E(c)

Sent: Thursday, 10 September, 2020 8:25 AM
ToEXA=(9)




APO0.0001.0002.0167

Subject: FW: City of Melbourne Parcels

This is the email from Alex

s 47 E(c)
Account Manager -NSW & Qld Government
Business, Government & International
Level 14, 259 Queen Street BRISBANE QLD 4001
BRISBANE QLD 4000

ls 47 E(c)
[YRs 47 E(c)

F 07 3405 1605

qs 47 E(c)

From: Alex Jones [mailto:alex.jones@onenationhg.com.au]
Sent: Thursday, 10 September 2020 6:12 AM

L Ks 47 E(c)

Subject: City of Melbourne Parcels

Expecting this email? If suspicious forward it to secureatpost@auspost.com.au
Hi

Looks like AusPost have had a leaked email regarding the delays in our City if Melbourne
parcels.

Regards,
https://readnow.isentia.com/Temp/154268-811838/1330322647.pdf




